Wednesday, May 24, 2023 at 21:45:54 Eastern Daylight Time

Subject: Against EV Mandate

Date: Wednesday, May 24, 2023 at 1:45:37 PM Eastern Daylight Time
From: Ellen

To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)

May 24, 2023

TO: DNREC Hearing Committee

| am adamantly opposed to your proposed mandate for Delawareans to purchase electric vehicles.
Electric vehicles are not safe. They often catch on fire which can not easily be put out.

Batteries are not easily attainable and hard to safely throw away when need to be replaced.
Electric vehicles are not compatible for long trips. Charging stations are not always available and take time.
Electric vehicles are expensive.

Mandating these electric vehicles is an infringement of my personal freedom to choose.

No, mandating electric vehicles is not wise, logical, or constitutional.

Sincerely,

Ellen K Forbes

110 Torington Way
Newark DE 19702
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